I have received with great pleasure the
letter with which you have been so good as to
send to me a complete set of the Egyptian
nostage stamps issued to commemorate the
Philatelic Exhibition held in Cairo.

T hasten to thank you for this welcome
addition to my collection and to express to
you my warm appreciation of your kindness in

offering it.



In cordially reciprocating your good
wishes towards me and my family I would
add the renewed assurances of the constant

friendship and esteem with which I remain,

Buckingham Palace,
29th July 1947.

To
His Majesty King Farouk I.



	Vahe 43a
	Vahe 43b

